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OFFICIAL MEMO (10/01/2020)

Notice to all NZRCA Clubs:

Happy new year to all NZRCA members. We hope you had a wonderful festive season with friends and
family and 2020 works out to be a good year for all.

NZRCA Online Licencing is here!!!

This past week we have been chasing up to date contacts for all clubs with one major focus in mind.
Online NZRCA licencing is now live at www.nzrca.co.nz.

All clubs will be issued up to 2 users who can login and add your members when they join your club and
issue their NZRCA licence for the 2020 year. You can also edit the members NZRCA licence number once
added so they use the same number year upon year.

This is a timely reminder to all clubs and members of the following NZRCA rule:

G1.1 Anydriver who is a current financial member of an NZRCA affiliated Club must hold an NZRCA
National Racing License which will entitle them to compete at any NZRCA race meetings. An
exemption will be made for overseas drivers who can show that they have current affiliation to their
country’s R/C Car Governing body.

Further to the above, the login will allow your club to input all your local club race meetings which will then
transfer over to the main events page on the NZRCA website. Up until now, these have manually been
entered by Amber (NZRCA Publicity Officer) when the content has been provided or easily found, but now
clubs can do these themselves to help promote local racing.

To those who have provided us with contact details for your club this week, you can now visit
www.nzrca.co.nz and click on “Sign In” on the top right corner. Enter your email address and then click
reset password. An email will be sent to you (providing you have given us your details first) with a link and
you can create your own password and gain access to the club portal section of the website.

And finally, a list of all members’ licences is now easily accessible on the NZRCA website under the “About
NZRCA” tab. Members are able to access this to get their number for event entries etc. at any time.

If you have any issues with gaining access, please contact one of the following:
Matthew Banks — matthew@buildmaster.co.nz — 021 388 813
Scott Kendall — scott@randommail.co.nz — 021 273 8046

Kind regards

2019/2020 NZRCA Executive
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